NR_key_name:
SendTo:

CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo:

From:
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate:
DisplayDate_Time:
ComposedDate:

ComposedDate_Time:

Subject:

Body:

recstat:
DeliveryPriority:
DeliveryReport:
ReturnReceipt:
Categories:

Database Created by The Black Vault - http://www.theblackvault.com

C3B7001F413B839985256365006266AC
CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB

07/12/1996

1:56:37 PM

07/12/1996

1:54:48 PM

Proposed message to Board

Please make suggestion and return via E-mail ASAP:We have discussed among ourselves the issues raised at
the last Board Meeting concerning the question of the relevance of records outside agency "core
assassination" files. As you know, these records range from those of direct relevance to assassination to
others of absolutely no relevance. We believe that finding an approach to the handling of these records that is
fully consistent with our mandate and responsibilities, and, at the same time, reflects a reasonable and
appropriate investment of (Board, staff, and agency) resources is crucial to our completing our job on time.
We met yesterday with representatives of the CIA to discuss this issue in the most general terms and plan a
similar meeting with the FBI in the near future. Public Meeting We propose that the Board hold an open
meeting on August 5, 1995. Relevant agencies (CIA, FBI), will be invited to offer (under oath) a complete
unclassified description of the non-core collections at issue. The staff will provide the results of its preliminary
review of these collections, addressing the question of relevance, and will also present the various legal and
procedural options available to the Board. Members of the public will be invited to offer comments. The Board
will have an opportunity to question agency representatives, members of the public, and the staff. We suggest
that no decision be made at the meeting, allowing the staff to produce a detailed recommendation based on
the results of the meeting. Final deliberations and a decision could be scheduled for mid-September in
California or for a later meeting. We need to proceed immediately with notification of this meeting and would
appreciate your comments as soon as possible so that we can get started with concrete planning. Absent
objection from the Board, we will submit the appropriate notification to the Feceral Register on Tuesday
afternoon.
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